
THE OLGC PTA IS TAKING THE STRESS OUT OF YOUR HOLIDAY SHOPPING THIS YEAR!
WE HAVE ORGANIZED A SHOP & STROLL EVENT TO HELP YOU GET A JUMP START ON YOUR

HOLIDAY SHOPPING. WE HAVE PARTNERED WITH SOME GREAT MOORESTOWN MAIN STREET
MERCHANTS WHO HAVE GRACIOUSLY AGREED TO DONATE A PERCENTAGE OF THEIR PROFITS

BACK TO THE OLGC PTA. HAPPY SHOPPING AND STROLLING!
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